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Welcome Back!

I hope you and your families have had a summer full of memories and had a chance to relax after a very
busy school year. We have been working hard preparing our campus to welcome over 1,850 students
back to BHS and we are really looking forward to a successful 2023-24 school year. Every summer
provides us with an opportunity to work on our facilities and this year we were able to replace many
roofs on our buildings and begin the work of installing air conditioning in our new gym. We made
additions to our weight room and re-striped the parking lot to ensure a better flow of traffic, needless to
say, it has been a busy summer.

Next week we will begin our registration process kicking off the new school year. This year we are
moving to a full digital packet so you will not be receiving a paper packet in the mail this year. Attached
to this e-mail you will find all the information you will need to be prepared for your registration day.
Shortly following this e-mail you will get an e-mail from infosnap that will have your snapcode needed to
register your student. The infosnap portion must be completed before your student starts the
registration process on their assigned day and time. Students will not be allowed to register before their
assigned time, but they may come later than their assigned time on their registration day if they
experience conflicts. | understand that there will be a lot of information provided to you over the next
couple of weeks, so if you have any questions, please call the school at 909.971.8220 so that we can
help clarify any questions you have regarding this process. | hope you have a great day and we are
looking forward to partnering with you as we begin another great year.

Kenneth J. Ritchie
Principal — Bonita High School



